












Welcome to Fisher County! 

We are excited to have you as an employee of Fisher County. You were hired because the elected official, 

appointed official, or department head believes you can contribute to the success of Fisher County, and share 

our commitment to serving the public and our constituents with excellence. 

Fisher County is committed to providing excellent service to the public in all of our county offices. As part of the 

team, we hope you will discover that the pursuit of excellence is a rewarding aspect of your career here. 

This employee handbook contains some key policies, benefits, and expectations of Fisher County, and other 

information you will need. Each elected or appointed official may have detailed policy and procedures manuals 

for their office. 

Your job is essential to fulfilling our mission of serving our county constituents every day and to meet or exceed 

their expectations We achieve this through dedicated hard work and commitment from every Fisher County 

employee. You should use this handbook as a ready reference as you pursue your career with Fisher County. 

Please consult with your elected official, appointed official, department head or the county treasurer regarding 

questions you may have concerning this employee handbook. 

Welcome aboard! 

Sincerely, 

Ken Holt County Judge 

Gordon Pippin Commissioner, Precinct 1 

Dexter Elrod Commissioner, Precinct 2 

Preston Martin Commissioner, Precinct 3 

Kevin Stuart Commissioner, Precinct 4 
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